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From: Paul Raymond <pjr@cowaterlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 9:55 AM
To: Lacey Dean2
Cc: Chris Cummins
Subject: BOA244 - Grissom Variance Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Good Morning Ms. Dean,  
 
My name is Paul Raymond, and I am an aƩorney represenƟng Jeff and Stacie Werschky. Jeff and Stacie are the neighbors 
directly adjacent to the Grissom’s to the West and are formally opposed to the Grissom’s variance request for a 
variance, file number BOA244. We are planning to submit comments in opposiƟon to the request by the end of the day 
today, and we are also planning to be present at the BOA special meeƟng on Monday to voice our concerns.  
 
It is our belief that a number of leƩers in opposiƟon to the variance request have also been submiƩed to the County, 
however, these items are not appearing on the EDARP file for the project. Can you confirm you have received these 
leƩers, and if so, is there a reason why they are not uploaded to the EDARP file? Thank you for your prompt aƩenƟon to 
this maƩer.  
 
Paul J. Raymond 
MONSON, CUMMINS, SHOHET & FARR, LLC 
13511 Northgate Estates Drive, Suite 250  
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80921 
(719) 471-1212 
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